July 9, 2015

FROM: lJanette Frelix-Gray
667 Central Ave W.
St. Paul, MN. 55104

TO: City of St. Paul
Department of Safety and Inspections

RE: Notice of Public Hearing
Letter dated June 30, 2015

ATTN: Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis

| received a letter entitled “Notice of Public Hearing” dated June 30, 2015. The letter refers to the noise
level of variance equipment that will be used as part of the construction of a pipeline under Highway 94.

Because | work a third shift | have concerns regarding the noise level that could impact the time frame
that | usually use for rest, relaxation and sleep. The hours of construction as stated in the letter are from

7:00 a.m to 7:00 p.m. which covers in part the hours (7:00 a.m until 3:30 p.m.} that | usually reserve as
my hours of rest/sleep.

| understand efforts are being made to control the noise level however the effectiveness of the sound
system does concern me greatly, hence my letter.

Because of my work schedule | will not be able to attend the public hearing meeting so please review my
concerns carefully and if possible present them during the meeting.

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,
Janette Frelix-Gray

(p57-291-285Y
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